
The Sustainable Restaurant Association
is delighted to award

QUEEN MARY UNIVERSITY OF LONDON
with 1 star in the 2025 Food Made Good Standard

Juliane Caillouette Noble
Managing Director, The Sustainable Restaurant Association

To learn more about The Sustainable Restaurant Association, please visit www.thesra.org
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